
 
 

Office of the Senate President 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Lori Brocker, Secretary of the Senate 
 
 
FROM:  Peter Courtney, Senate President   
 
 
DATE:  March 31, 2022 
 
 
RE:  Senate President’s Appointment – Oregon State Capitol Foundation  
 
 
 
 
Effective immediately, in accordance with ORS 173.500, the following Senator is appointed to 
the Oregon State Capitol Foundation. 
 
Discharge 
Former Senator Ginny Burdick  
 
Appoint 
Senator Kate Lieber  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jessica Wangler in my office at (503) 986-1600  
 
 
cc: Secretary of the Senate’s Office 
 Chief Clerk’s Office 
 Capitol Club 
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